
Strive Think Act Respect: Shine 

Christmas lunch 
 

Christmas lunch will be on Dec 18th 

                       this year.  
 

 A letter with the menu for the day is on the class 
websites and dojo. Please complete the slip and 
send into school indicating which meal your child 
would like or if they will be bringing in a packed 

lunch, by Friday 29th November. 
 

Remember there are no other menu choices on 
the day, and all meals must be pre ordered. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Norton Star           18
th
 November 2019 

A word from Mrs Farren…  
 

Question of the week: If you had a superpower, what would it be? How would you use your 
superpower? Can you link it to our Christian values? 

 
Thank you to everyone who attended parent meetings this week. The final parent meetings 
will be held on Wednesday this week (1.30-5.30 pm). Please phone the school if you have 

not yet made an appointment and we will arrange a time to meet convenient to you. 
 

Date for your dairy: We will be holding our first Carol Service on Monday 16th December at 
2.30 pm in the village hall. Please join us if you can. 

 
Have a wonderful weekend 

Mrs Farren 
 

Superhero day 
 

Today you have helped to raise £175.50 for the 
Superhero Foundation. 

F.O.N.S News 

 

Rags 2 Riches – thank you for all your 

support – total tbc 

 

Christmas Fayre 

Saturday 7th December 12-2pm 

Norton Village Hall 
 

We will be collecting toy donations from 

Monday, 25th November 

 

Christmas jumper day, 4th December – 

donations of bottles and chocolates 

 

 
 

Christian Value: 

 
 On the website/Dojo: 
 

Christmas lunch letter 
with menu 

Social/ Emotional: 

Celebration Corner!  

 

We are all Norton Stars, but an extra 
*well done* to all those who have 
been noticed shining especially 
brightly this week and received their 
award in Sharing Assembly. 
 

     

In book bags: 


